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February 28, 2019 

 
 
 
 
Dear STARS Team, 
 
Please consider this as a transmittal letter of support for the State University of New York, College of 
Environmental Science and Forestry (ESF) STARS report submittal on this date. ESF is a proud supporter 
of the STARS instrument. We very much look forward to continuing to support AASHE and STARS, and 
to advancing sustainability. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David C. Amberg, Ph.D. 
Interim President 
 
 
c. Mark Lichtenstein, ESF Chief Sustainability Officer and Chief of	Staff	


